
 

       SAFE 

In our Keeping Safe assembly on 
Monday we talked about staying safe 
online, and how people might not always 
be who they say they are. With Christmas 
holidays approaching, when children might 
have more prolonged exposure to screens, 
we’re reminding parents if you 
have any questions regarding 
monitoring content online, or 
setting parental controls, you 
can access advice via the UK Safer Internet 
Centre  

 

13th December 2024 

 

ARRIVALS PROCEDURES FROM 
JANUARY 

You may have noticed us locking the sec-
ondary gate at 8.45 in the mornings, and 
asking any families arriving after this time 
to come through the office. From January 
we will be asking parents and carers to 
sign their children in using our Inventry 
system if arriving at school this way. This 
is part of a wider initiative focusing on our 
arrival and dismissal procedures, as part 
of our commitment to the highest standard 
of safeguarding protocols. Thank you for 
your co-operation with this. 

 

       LEARNING  
This week EYFS 
have got into the 
Christmas spirit and 
have made reindeer 
food for those hard-
working reindeers. We 

followed a recipe and measured out all the ingredients. We hope they enjoy it! 

 

 

Monday 16th December—KS1 Nativity 
performance to parents 9.30 and 1.30 

Tuesday 17th December—EYFS Nativity 
performance to parents 9.30 and 1.30 

Wednesday 18th December—EYFS Na-
tivity performance to parents 9.30 and 
1.30 

Thursday 19th December—KS1 Nativity 
performance to parents 9.30 and 1.30 

Friday 13th December—break up for 
Christmas holidays 

BACK TO SCHOOL Monday 6th Jan 

HAPPY 

We always love our school dinners at 
Chatsworth, but Lisa our chef dished up a 
Christmas treat for staff and pupils on 
Wednesday.  It was yummy and the    
children  
particularly 
enjoyed the 
stripy     
biscuits! 

NOURISH COMMUNITY MEAL 

What a wonderful event we all enjoyed 

on Tuesday, when our Chatsworth and 

Burnt Oak community came together to 

celebrate with our catering provoder 

Nourish. Thank you to all the staff who 

worked so hard to decorate the hall, 

and make the experience as magical as 

possible for our families.  

Message from Mrs Kinsley  

Our favourite time of the year con-
tinues with another busy and sparkly 
week at Chatsworth—thank you for 
all your support with costumes for 

performances, gifts for our Little Miss Champion 
collection and donations to Save The Children for 
Christmas Jumper Day—have a wonderful weekend! One more week to go! 


